
  

Greetings,   

If anyone is interested in a Every Child Matters T-shirt for September 

30th, please email maria@unifor1106.ca with your name, workplace 

and size.  

Please do this by Thursday September 1st.  

   

The T-shirts will be $10.00, the proceeds will be donated to:  

The Healing of Seven Generations  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


